
  

Off-Leash Dog Park Consultation 
Council staff will be on site at Vale of Ah Off-Leash Dog Park to discuss the trial to provide a separated 
small dog area at the following times;
• Thursday 11 November  4:30-6:30pm
• Saturday 13 November  7:30- 9:30am

If you cannot attend either of these sessions and would like to see the proposed 
design and provide feedback please scan the QR code or email us at 
haveyoursay@cbcity.nsw.gov.au. 

Feedback on the design of the separated areas will close on Monday 15 November 2021 at 10.00 am. 

Contact Information 
Contact Council’s Engagement Team on 02 9707 5580 or haveyoursay@cbcity.nsw.gov.au 
If you speak a language other than English and need help understanding please call the Telephone 
Interpreting Service (TIS National) on 131 450 and ask them to call City of Canterbury Bankstown. 
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